
 

 

 

 

 

 

FILE NO. : 5709.00  

 

June 9, 2016 

 

 

Mr. Scott Payne 

Manager of Major Projects 

Winnipeg Transit  

421 Osborne Street  

Winnipeg MB R3L 2A2  

 

 

Dear Mr. Payne:  

 

Re: City of Winnipeg - Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor – Stage 2 Project 

 

The report submitted by the City of Winnipeg on June 18, 2015 in response to my letter of 

April 20, 2015 requesting a report on the potential effects of the above noted project on the 

wetlands in the Parker Lands has been reviewed.   

 

Based on a technical review, the report is considered satisfactory and meets the intent of 

the April request. By way of this letter, the implementation of the drainage plan included in the 

report shall be a regulatory requirement for this project. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elise Dagdick of this 

office at (204) 619-0709. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

 

c:  Minister Cathy Cox 
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